From: sandy weir

Sent: Tuesday, February 26, 2019 11:14 AM
To: Saunders, Cathy < csaunder@london.ca >
Subject: Corporate Services Committee

Hi Cathy,

As a member of the Downtown London BIA, I request delegation status at the Corporate Services Committee meeting where the Downtown London BIA budget will be reviewed. If the budget will be reviewed at any other committee meeting I would request delegation status there as well. The budget being submitted was not approved by the membership at the recent AGM and I would like to present a motion for Council to defer approval of the budget until such time as the membership approves the budget.

Kind regards, Sandy

--

Sandy Peraic Weir